
 

 

 

 

Warrant Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting  

April 6, 2017 

7:00 PM 

Salisbury Hilton Center 

45 Lafayette Rd 

Salisbury Ma 

7:00 PM 

Members present: All 

In attendance: Don Levesque, Chief Tom Fowler, Chief Rick Souliotis, Karen Snow, Adam Foss, Lt. Tony 
King, Dan Souliotis and Christine Lindberg 

Don Levesque reviewed the DPW budget and spoke about the future of the DPW, capital needs and his 
time in Salisbury as our Director. The committee thanked him for his accomplishments and wished him 
the best for the future. 

Rick Souliotis spoke about gear, staffing,vehicles, a ladder truck grant that was applied for, the fireboat 
and the EOC. It was made clear that a full time position was "never on the table" for FY 18. The 
committee also thanked  him for his time as the Fire Chief and wished him well in the future. 

Tom Fowler reviewed the Police budget and spoke about the building and issues relating to it, dispatch 
and the department received $172K in grants last year.  

Other topics of discussion were Overlay, employee increases and the need for a good, working Capital 
Plan.  

It was decided our next meeting will be April 20th at 7:00 PM. Location TBA.  

Adjournment was 9:15. Motion made by Henderson, second by Bartlett. 

Susan Bartlett 

Secretary                                                                                       

 



  

 

 

 
 
 


